
NATIONAL COUNCIL OF

/

7. Other Members of the Niitional and Local Councils or
Members of the Societies affiliated to these Coimcils will occupy
the remainder of the body of the Hall.

8. It will be recollected that all Members of Council (that is,

Members of the affiliated Societies of any Local Council or National
Society) can take part in the discussions, but that only Delegates
can vote.

9. Each session of the Council will commence promptly at the
hour appointed. Delegates are earnestly requested to be in their
places punctually.

10. It is the usual custom that ten minutes be allowed for the
mover of each resolution ; five minutes for the seconder, and three
minutes for all other speakers, except for the mover of an amend-
ment, to whom it is proposed to allot five minutes.

11. A time-keeper will be appointed to strike a bell when the
allotted time has elapsed, and no speaker can continue after this
except by the unanimous request of the Council.

12. All who intend to speak on any subject will be requested
to send up their names to the Chair at the beginning of each new
discussion ; and it is earnestly urged that each speaker should
come to the platform, as by this means only can the Members of
Council have an equal chance of hearing what is said.

13. It will be remembered that a request was made last year
that no other meetings should be held while the Sectional Confer-
ences were going on. In deference to this request each Sectional
Conference is given one hour and a half on one afternoon, during
which time no other meetings are going on. It is hoped in this
way to secure good attendance. These meetings must, however,
close promptly at the time indicated, as the Hall will be required
for another meeting.

14. Delegates are requested to come with instructions as to
how many Verbatim Reports will be required by their Council.

15. The Corresponding Secretary will send to each Council a
number of ribbon badges with the name of each Council or
National Society printed on the badge and every Delegate is

requested kindly to wear this ribbon on arrival at Victoria and also
during the Meetings of Council in order to enable the Reception
Committee to recognize them on arrival and for the general con-
venience of the Members of the Council.


